
 

 

       

  
 

This term has been very busy with many children taking part in sports events against 
other schools in Worthing. We would like to take an opportunity to share their 
achievements: 

 

NETBALL 

Match play festival - A team of 8 children took part in a Netball festival. For some of 
these children it was their first time playing outside of school. They all played really 
well and learnt lots of new skills.   

Yr6- The year six netball team have taken part in a competition this term and have 
done really well.  They narrowly missed out on getting into the final playoffs as they 
came 3rd in their group.  Miss Moyle was most impressed with children’s enthusiasm, 
cooperation and team spirit during these events.  Keep it up! 

FOOTBALL 

Yr5 & Yr6Boys- Both teams played in tournaments. Well done for trying your best and 
working as a team. Mr. Monk and Mr. Brown were very impressed with their efforts 
throughout. 

Yr6 Girls- A team of very enthusiastic and hard-working girls took part in a one day 
tournament. As the tournament progressed they increased in confidence and worked 
brilliantly together. Mr. Brown was extremely proud of their efforts and behaviour. 

  

 



CROSS COUNTRY 

Yr3-6- Just under 40 children took part in the cross country 
competition at the Gallops. Many of the children came in 
the top 30 out of at least 70 children!  Well done to all of 
you who took part.  A special thanks to the FoHPS for the 
fantastic new kit they have provided.  The children looked 
very smart and we could spot them on the course!  Thanks 
to all the parents and children who took part and 
supported the event. 

 

 

 

 

 

INDOOR ATHLETICS     Yr5-6- this will take place on Tues 10th Dec. 

EXTERNAL CELEBRATIONS 

Amelie B-G has competed in Sussex and regional gymnastics championships this 
September achieving 2nd place in both.  She has also passed her grades with distinction 
and took part in the voluntary nationals, coming 11th across the whole country! 

Dominik M won a gold medal at a Martial Arts International Championships. He 
travelled to Bath and went up against 200 other children from across the world!  If 
your child participates at county level for any sport then please let us know and keep 
us updated with their progress. 

 THANK YOU 

We would like to say a big thank you to all the staff and parents who have helped 
with transportation and supporting the children at the events. We wouldn’t be able to 
participate in these events without everyone’s help. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If your child is not able to attend an event 
please advise the school. This allows us to 
give another child an opportunity to take 

part and means we have the correct amount 
of children for the event.   

 


